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To: City Council
From: Mayor Jerry Munson
Date: May 10, 2001
Ref: Planning Commission Appointment

I am recommending the Council ratify the
appointment of Karri Tschetter to the
Planning Commission to replace Amber Solay
who has resigned. The term will continue to
July 1, 2002.

Karri resides at 1116 Wambli Drive and will
do an outstanding job as a member of the
Planning Commission.  She has been active in
a variety of community projects and
committees in addition to having served on
the Board of Directors of Lakota Community
Homes.

I believe Karri will be an excellent
addition to the Planning Commission and I
would ask the Council to ratify her
appointment at the May 21st Council meeting.


